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Liverpool City Council

Commercial Procurement Unit

Contract 
Installation of Public Toilets - Allerton Library

DN428545
Liverpool City Council are seeking to improve the facilities for disabled persons at Allerton Library by installing a new accessible toilet. Additionally, the works will also encompass the refurbishment of the existing staff toilets.
Your company will need to register on Procontract (Due North) to be able to receive the opportunity. The documents will only be available on Procontract (available via the Due North site). Once you have registered you will need to go to the “my opportunities” section on the home page of Procontract and follow the instructions as a supplier to enable you to return your submission.

To register your organisation on Procontract click on the following link https://procontract.due-north.com/register, go to suppliers’ area and click on “register free”.

Closing date for submissions is Insert date 5th September 2019 10:00am
